
 

 
 

 10 October 2024 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Year 9 NHS STEM Careers Talk, 25 November 2024  
 
I would like to offer your child the opportunity to take part in a 1-hour workshop we are 
hosting at St Martin’s. The workshop will be delivered by the NHS.   Pupils will be given 
the opportunity to explore a wide number of STEM careers within the NHS.  The 
careers talk will allow pupils to recognise how many options there are within the NHS, 
including engineering, computing and science research roles, that they may not 
previously have considered.  
 
The workshop is designed to break the stereotype of traditional thinking that may only 
consider the roles of doctors and nurses within the NHS.  The workshop will enable 
pupils who interested in those roles, to learn more about the requirements to enter 
these professions. 
 
This opportunity is free for pupils to participate in.  If your child would like to participate 
them please complete the Microsoft Form using this link: 
https://forms.office.com/e/HeAeDCe19h  
 
Please complete this form by Friday 18 October 2024.   
 
We intend to provide a workshop for every pupil who expresses an interest in 
attending.  However, if we are oversubscribed, places will be allocated using an 
electronic ballot and seek to have the NHS return into St Martin’s where unsuccessful 
pupils are given an opportunity to complete this workshop at a later date.   
 
A letter will be sent to confirm your child’s place and they will be told which of the four 
sessions they will be required to attend.  
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me via email: 
afrappell@st-martins.essex.sch.uk  
 
Yours sincerely  

  
  
 

Mrs A Frappell  
Careers and Aspirations Lead  
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